











LYDIA & HARRY | 22.06.2024 MIDDLETON LODGE ESTATE

To our friends and family,

From the bottom of our hearts, we would like to thank you for celebrating our wedding day with us. We felt the love and happiness all around us which made it the most memorable day of our lives.

We are truly grateful for your generous gifts and prescence on our special day. We are thrilled to have started this beautiful chapter of our lives together and we look forward to sharing many more memories with you.

With love the (1) hitworths

